HB 2272 —-- PUBLIC CONTRACT BIDDING
SPONSOR: Jones (50)

This bill allows certain non-profit organizations to receive the
same number of points as minority business enterprises (MBE) and
women's business enterprises (WBE) for public contract bidding
preferences.

A 501 (c) (3) not-for-profit organization based in Missouri will
receive the same number of points as a minority business enterprise
if it can show:

(1) The organization's entire staff is comprised of at least 25%
minorities or the staff is comprised of more than 5% greater than
the average minority population of the geographic area that is
served by the organization; and

(2) The organization's staff that is classified as management or
the 20% of the staff with the highest salaries is comprised of at
least 20% minorities or the staff is comprised of a percentage that
is greater than the average minority population of the geographic
area that is served by the organization.

A 501 (c) (3) not-for-profit organization based in Missouri will
receive the same number of points as a women's business enterprise
if it can show:

(1) The organization's entire staff is comprised of at least 55%
women; and

(2) The organization's staff that is classified as management or
the 20% of the staff with the highest salaries is comprised of at
least 45% women.

MBE and WBE bidders must not be awarded more than five points in
the bidding process.



